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As a gentle reminder to everyone, followrn'g the June 2014 resolution of the Councfl'
of Regents, the official Type-B Uniform w1l'l already be used as an _Ly_everdaschool
wear from 7 March 2019, the first Thursday after Ash Wednesday, until 31 May
2019, the end of the second term. The requirement to wear the Type A um'form
durin'g Shiftin'g/ Prelimln‘ary/ Fm'al Examination days or on other spec1f‘ied occasions
will be at the discretion of the respective Deans, Directors, and Principals.

 

This is for the guidance of all acaderru'c and support units of the University.

Thank you.
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